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BoendeInfo Eng 
English 
You can find an English version of this document at https://lundenisollentuna.se/boendeinfo 

Parking and Storage 
We remind you that the association has a number of storage, parking spaces and garage spaces 
available. Email styrelsen@lundenisollentuna.se, or leave a letter in the box on Pilvägen 100 if 
interested! Also redundancies go through the board. 

Communal property 
Lately it has been really dirty in the garbage room. That's why we're starting to buy roughage with 
rinsing the floor and washing the bins 4 times a year. Remember that we are jointly responsible for 
our house. Costs for heating and cleaning have increased, and we can do something about it 
together. By keeping such costs down, we get money over to renovations and in the long run we may 
not have to increase membership fees and rents. 

Upgrading and development 
During the autumn, the stairs by the laundry room have been refurbished. Loose steps have been 
fixed and the concrete has been plastered. The pergola has been replaced at the end of the summer, 
the benches have been renovated and tables have built. 

We have tests of new bicycle holders in the bicycle room for the high-rise building, under Pilvägen 
84. Contact the board about you have feedback. Were they good? 

Problems with laundry booking 
We have had problems with booking times in the laundry room via the website. There was a problem 
with ours internet provider. It now works again. 

Fire protection 
Remember to test the smoke alarms at home! During the winter we many 
lights lit, and a fire spreads rapidly. Press the test button now directly! 
This autumn, we underwent systematic fire protection, and then emptied 
everyone stairwells on carpets, prams and more. Thank you all residents 
who helped make the house safe to live in! 

Error report 
Do you notice that something is broken or wrong? Report a bug! You find 
contact information on our website 
https://lundenisollentuna.se/felanmälan 

The Board wishes BRF Lunden a good continuation of the new 
year 
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